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N  O T I C E 

Water Main Replacement 
 

The Town of North Reading will be starting a water main replacement project on Shady Hill 

Drive and Puritan Road on Tuesday, September 13, 2022.  This work will replace the older 

water mains with new water mains and will provide connections from the new water mains to 

the properties supplied by Town water. 
 

The water main installation will begin on Shady Hill Drive at Sunset Avenue and proceed the 

entire length of Shady Hill Drive to the connection with Pine Ridge Road.  When this main is 

installed, the water main will be installed on Puritan Road from Shady Hill Drive to Pine Ridge 

Road. 
 

Once the new water mains are in place, they must pass pressure tests and water quality tests 

before the mains can be activated.  Once the mains pass these tests, houses will be connected to 

the new mains. 
 

What Impact Can I Expect During Construction? 
 

The installation of the water main will involve trenching along the Shady Hill Drive and 

Puritan Road to a depth of five feet.  The Contractor will be trenching, installing water main, 

and backfilling the trench as the project proceeds along the length of the roads.  The trenches 

will be backfilled and/or plated with steel plates at the end of each day’s construction. 
 

If you live on these streets or travel in this area, please be aware of that the operators of the 

heavy equipment are focused on their jobs and may not be aware of you or your vehicle.  

Please pay attention to road closures, detours and Police Officers directing traffic in the work 

zones. 
 

There may be periods during the construction when the water service to the area will be 

temporarily interrupted while connections for the new water mains are being made.  The North 

Reading Water Department and our Contractor will make every attempt to provide advanced 

notice of any shutdowns, and we will work to minimize the length of any water interruption. 

 

If you experience an unanticipated period of no water or reduced water pressure, contact 

the Department of Public Works at (98) 357-5260 during Town Hall business house 

(Monday to Thursday from 8 am to 4 pm and Friday from 8 am to 1 pm).  During other 

hours, please contact the North Reading Fire Department at (978) 664-3112. 

 

 


